
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 10/9/2012 10:40:23 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E AL 4104-E and 4105-E

Hi Meredith

Mike Rosauer is the assigned analyst for the two above referenced advice letters. 4104 has 
been approved. Mike is waiting on a response to an informal data request for AL 4105-E.

Mary Jo

Mary Jo Borak

Supervisor

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commisssion

505 Van Ness Avenue

San Francisco, CA 94102

415 703-1333

bor@cpuc.ca.gov

SB GT&S 0323560

mailto:bor@cpuc.ca.gov

